
CELEBRATING HOUSING SUCCESS

“TO DESIGN YOUR HOUSE AND THEN TO KNOW THAT THE BOARDS IN
THE WALLS HAVE SPECIAL WORDING, MEMORIES, SENTIMENTS, AND

‘BEST WISHES’ TO MY NAME AND MY CHILDREN’S NAMES... IS SO
SPECIAL. IT’S REALLY A DREAM COME TRUE.”

Middlesex United Way provided Community
Impact grants to Middlesex Habitat for Humanity
of Connecticut in 2023 and 2024. This funding
helped support the construction of a new home in
East Hampton for Krystal Rivera and her family.
Our team had the chance to work with Krystal
while volunteering on the jobsite and enjoyed the
experience. She and her family officially moved
into the home in the summer of 2023.

In 2024, Middlesex Habitat for Humanity of CT
began the process of shifting its construction
model to energy-efficient, prefabricated homes.
This initiative aligns with the goal to provide
affordable housing options while bringing down
costs to homeowners in the long run through
energy efficient construction methods.

Construction on two homes in Cromwell and a
home on Brown Street in Middletown will likely
begin in the coming months. Scan QR Code to
learn about volunteer opportunities.
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